
USE OF PUBLIC RIGHTS OF WAY IN ALDWICK               

 

 

WSCC has suspended the 15 month Inspection and Maintenance Cycle, due to the 

Covid 19 pandemic, and is currently only taking action on Public Rights of Way where 

reported issues require work to ensure public safety on the network. Should any 

enquiries received not be of this nature it will be logged so it can be prioritised and 

addressed in the future when normal working practices are resumed. We are 

currently reviewing when we can re-start inspections in line with government 

guidance and ask you for your patience in dealing with issues that arise. It is also 

important to note that our summer clearance programme for surface vegetation has 

now begun on selected paths and is running between the 1st June and mid-August. 

  

• At this time it is important to remind people that public footpaths are for use 

by the public on foot only and cycling on these routes is a trespass against the 

landowner. This unlawful use risks conflict on the paths themselves and 

considerable challenges for people trying to keep the necessary 2m apart 

whilst enjoying the countryside. 



  

• It is also important to note that landowners are responsible for any side 

vegetation encroaching onto the path and any structures on the PROW 

network, such as stiles and gates. If appropriate to do so please contact the 

landowner, if known, directly to make them aware of the issue but if not you 

can continue to report such issues by following the link ". 

 

• In Aldwick, our Public Rights of Way are marked on the map above.  Please 

note that these rights of way are all public footpaths as indicated by the 

colour purple so people have the right of access over them on foot only, 

unless they have express permission from the landowner.   

 

 

 

https://www.westsussex.gov.uk/land-waste-and-housing/public-paths-and-the-countryside/public-rights-of-way/report-a-problem-with-a-right-of-way/

